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Dear Parents/Guardians, 

I wanted to update you all that Jason Johnson, current Vice Principal at Surrey 
Centre, will be acting Principal at Woodland Park from March 8th – March 12th while I 
am on a short-term medical leave for surgery. Please join me in welcoming Mr. 
Johnson to our amazing school community next week.  

Your child(ren) has been working hard this term and is excited to share their learning 
with you. Please take some time to review your child’s digital FreshGrade portfolio 
and let your child’s teacher know if you have any questions. Please join the staff in 
celebrating the learning that has taken place since January! We are so proud of each 
and every student at Woodland Park.   

Remember, together we can do it, Woodland Park!!! 

 
Warm regards, 

Mrs. Lisa Chambers  
 

Student Pick up / Drop off and  
Parent Parking 

 
A reminder to our Woodland Park families that we have two designated 
areas for drop off and pick up of students. Please do not leave your 
vehicle unattended in these designated areas as this impacts the flow of 
traffic in the morning and after school. Parent parking is available both on 
158 Street and 90 Ave. Just a reminder that the parking lot is for staff 
only. We have a limited number of parking stalls for our staff and when 
parents park in these spots, staff need to find alternate street parking. 
Your cooperation is appreciated! 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

March 11 

Music Madness Day 

March 15 

Spring Break Begins 

March 26 

Spring Break Ends 

March 29 

School Reopens after  
Spring Break 
 
 

…………………………………… 
 

On behalf of 
the staff at 
Woodland 
Park, we wish 
our families a 
wonderful... 

 


